our construction needs.

For your information and based on discussi

it 1s our understanding that work tc repla he sub
has not been completed at any other locati

As discussed with your personnel, we will now suomiti
Significant Deficiency No. & by August 31, 1979: the

commicted for Significant Deficiency No. 1
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vith Ceoper -Bess

WEANS. LOUISIAINA 70174 » (504! 38E-2245
: - O L aswELL
Decemper <9, 1978 ice Presoent-Power Progucton
LPL 10243
Q-3~435 07.06
3-Al.01.04
Mr. K.V. Sevirit, Director, Region IV
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissioun
Office of Incpection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Ariington. Texas 76012
SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3
Docket No. 50-382
Status of Significant Construction
Deficiency Neo. 6 "FEmergency
Diese) FLanmngentave - Nafasrivne
Cka_‘r»- n(-J‘ Crnwlwat
REFERENCE: LPL letter 9381 dated August 17, 1978
Dear Mr. Seyfrit:
As stated in the referenced letter, correcrive action to replace the shafts
whicit drive the engine speed control goverinr and 2ngzine over.pced Shmidown
governor was scheduled to be completed by Z:ptember 30, 1578 P e
hag advised us that it would be beneficial o dalay seplacia eshafte aud
springs until they replace the inlet and erhaust walve crosshoad assemblies
required by Significant Deficiency Report No. 10 (zef. LPL 10233 to K.V. Seyf
dated December 5, 1978), In this way all the mcdifications could Le done at
once, This request by Cooper-Bessemer is coceptable for wWaterford 3 based on

ey personne!
ct shafts and springs
the final report for
rame date as has been




Mr. K.V. Seyfrit 2

Yours very truly,

D.L. Aswell
DLA/TFG/ys
Enclosure

cec: 1) Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
(with 15 copies of report)

2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
(with one copy of report)

December 29, 1978



